
NOTICE 
 

Comments received from the stakeholders towards the Consultation Paper 
on ‘Review of extant provision for sending the printed bills to 

consumers of landline and Post paid Mobile subscribers’ 

The last date for submission of comments on the above Consultation Paper was 

10.12.2018. TRAI has received approximately 419 comments. Majority of the 

comments received are template responses and many of which do not address 

the specific questions that were raised in the consultation paper. In view of the 

fact that there is quite a large number of responses and also that many of these 

are repetitive template responses, no useful purpose would be served by 

publishing all such responses. Therefore, it has been decided to publish only 

sample copies of responses which contain identical or similar subjects/ source 

or contents. 


